
Minutes 
Subcommittee on Core Curriculum 

 
Friday, March 31, 2017 

 
Call to Order 

 
The Subcommittee on Core Curriculum was called to order by Mary Magoulick at 1:00 p.m. in 
Arts & Sciences 2-46. 
 
Attendance 
Voting Members Present: Jamie Addy, Nancy Beasley, Diane Gregg, Natalie King,  
Mary Magoulick, Brandon Samples, Cara Smith, Debora Stefani, Cliff Towner, Stephen Wills  
Non-Voting Member Present: Kay Anderson 
Regrets: Christine Mutiti, Amy Sumpter, Jeff Turner, Dana Wood, JF Yao 
Guests: Juli Gittinger 
 
Agenda 
 
The agenda was approved with the addition of one section proposal. 
 
Minutes 
 
Minutes from the March 3 meeting were approved. 
 
Section Approvals 
 
GC2Y 2000 Religion and Human Rights as a B2 Section 
The primary reviewer noted that the proposal was in order and needed no revisions.  Discussion 
followed about the fourth hour and writing requirements.  Upon a voice vote, the proposal was 
approved, with the request that the author make a few suggested changes.   
 
GC1y 1000 Growing Up in the USA as a B1 Section 
Feedback received prior to the meeting was positive.  Discussion followed.  Upon a voice vote, 
the proposal was approved. 
 
Change in Membership Rules for SoCC 
 
This proposal to drop a required senator from SoCC was submitted to the Executive Committee 
of University Senate.  SoCC has always required three senators, but the distribution of senators 
among all committees mean that SoCC can only have three senators if one senator serves on 
both SoCC and a standing committee. 
 
Volunteers 
 
Mary asked for additional SoCC volunteers for next year.  If you would like to serve again, please 
notify Chavonda Mills or Mary. 
 
Bylaws 
 



ECUS has asked each standing committee to review their bylaws to see if there are any areas that 
need to be updated or changed.  The committee had no suggestions. 
 
Annual Report 
 
Mary will draft the annual report and circulate it among the committee in a couple of weeks.  
 
Training Sessions 
 
Jamie provided a summary of the responses that were received as part of the assessment during 
the training session. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The committee will meet on Friday, April 7, at 1:00 PM, in A&S 2-51, if needed. 
 
Adjournment 
 
The committee adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 


